
March 22, 2018 

City of Surrey File: 0480-20 
City of Langley File: O 11 o.oo 

City of Langley 
Kelly Kenney - Corporate Officer 
20399 - Douglas Crescent 
Langley, BC V3A 4B3 

Dear Madam: 

the future lives here. 

Re: Proposed Substantial Change to the Cascades Casino Gaming Facility 

The City of Surrey has no comments relative to the proposed substantial change to the Cascades 
Casino gaming facility. However, if a Traffic lmpact Study (TIS ) was required by the City of 
Langley for this proposal, the City of Surrey would be interested in receiving a copy to confirm 
if City of Surrey signal timings need to be adjusted to accommodate weekend peak periods, 
should the proposal be approved to proceed. 

Sincerely, 

Ron Gill. MA, MCIP, RPP 
Manager 
Area Planning and Development 
North Division 
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